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What will be done? More than 150 stormwater drains will be marked with decals across Fredonia, Silver Creek, 
Westfield, and Dunkirk. Volunteers will be welcomed and encouraged to participate in placing the decals. This 
will serve as an educational outreach to the communities about preserving the health and prosperity of Lake 
Erie.  

 

Purpose: The municipal stormwater drains around these towns and cities lead to the lakes, so it is important 
that people are aware of what goes into them. By marking the drains, this will create a visual reminder to the 
communities that pollutants dumped down the drains will lead to the lakes and affect the overall health.  

 

• Social media and newspapers will be sources used to advertise the project to the public and to spark 
interest in the communities.   

• Flyers and Posters will be an additional form of advertisement for the project.  
• We will be working with city and town officials to map out the best possible places to mark drains.  

“We believe that this project will help us reach our goals of preserving and 
enhancing watersheds across Chautauqua County. Thank you to everyone for the 
support and help!” 
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